
November 19, 2015

To whom it may concern,

[bookmark: _GoBack]In response to your Public Records Act request dated November 3, 2015, the Department of Community Development has determined that it does not have records for the following that you identified in your request:

1. A breakdown of Sacramento County AMI by zip codes.
2. Population of Sacramento County residents that are Extremely Low Income, Very Low Income and Low Income.
3. Amount of rental units per zip code.

 The person responsible for this denial is Tim Kohaya, who is an Associate Planner.



